
COVID-19 CONCERNS

LoToJa is just one of thousands of cycling and endurance events that have been or may be affected by the worldwide COVID-19 pandemic. 

We’re now “weathering a storm” that is a lot different than anything most of us have ever pedaled through before. Like you, we wonder 

when our lives will get back to normal.

As of today, we are hopeful to safely and responsibly allow LoToJa to occur on September 12. We hope LoToJa continues to be an 

event that ALWAYS happens and that many look forward to with excitement each year. We recognize and appreciate the hours of training, 

personal sacrifice, and financial investment you make to join us.

As the weeks and months pass, we will closely monitor updates from the U.S. Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) as well as 

local and state government agencies. We currently believe it is too early to decide to cancel LoToJa. We also realize that several of our 

cyclists and crews travel from many states to participate. Therefore, we will communicate our decision to either proceed with or 

cancel LoToJa by August 1, six weeks out from race day.

We have received several emails over the last week with questions that have never been asked before, such as:

- “If I register and you're unable to hold the race this year, will refunds be issued?”

- “What contingency plans are in place if you are not allowed to hold the race?”

- “I know September is quite a ways off, but I'm wondering how you will handle a situation in which we sign up, pay 
    our money, and then it gets cancelled?”

ANSWERS TO YOUR QUESTIONS

We feel it is important to address the above concerns by answering the following three questions before you submit your LoToJa application 

in the coming days:

QUESTION 1:  Will LoToJa’s lottery process, as well as registration and notification dates, change?

We will continue to follow the information published on pages two and three in our Registration Guide. However, we’ll be 

flexible and adjust the dates and details as needed. Just like you, we have no idea what to expect this year. 

QUESTION 2:  What options can you expect if you pay for your registration and then LoToJa is canceled on August 1?

OPTION A:
- Receive a partial refund on your 2020 entry fee - $100 (individual), $70 (relay)
- Guaranteed spot in the 2021 race
- Get 10 percent off next year’s entry fee

OPTION B:
- No refund in 2020
- Guaranteed spot in the 2021 race
- Get 50 percent off next year’s entry fee

QUESTION 3: What’s the reason LoToJa cannot provide a full refund if the event is canceled on August 1?

The short answer:  LoToJa would not survive one year with little or no revenue.

The long answer:  There are many great race directors who have made the tough decision to either adjust, cancel or postpone 

their event(s). Their primary concern is safety and to minimize the speed and spread of the coronavirus. For many, this is a 

decision that ends their event. They’ve made this choice for you, for us, and for the health and safety of everyone. LoToJa shares 

in this commitment. We will cancel this year’s LoToJa if the current situation does not improve. Regardless, LoToJa will still have 

lots of bills to pay and unrecoverable expenses, including the wages of event staff who work on it year-round. Our ability to 

satisfy these expenses are almost entirely dependent upon entry fee revenue.

WITH GRATITUDE

Thank you for considering a 2020 LoToJa application despite the current uncertainty. We are extremely grateful for the trust and investment 

you have and will give to the event. We truly look forward to this year’s race and many more in the years to come. By working together we’ll 

make it through this stiff headwind!

Sincerely,

Your friends at Epic Events
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